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ASSOCIATED CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS of NEW JERSEY 

ELECTS NEW OFFICERS TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Looks Forward to Continuing Growth and Success of New Jersey Construction Industry 

 
 

EDISON, NJ – The Associated Construction Contractors of New Jersey (ACCNJ) elected new officers 

to its Board of Trustees at its December Membership Meeting last week. 

The following individuals were elected for two-year terms on December 7, 2021, at the Annual 

Membership Meeting at the Clubhouse at Galloping Hill, Kenilworth, NJ: 

Chairman: Eric Jensen of Michael Riesz & Co., Fords, NJ 

Vice Chairman: Jeff Waters of Waters & Bugbee, Inc., Hamilton, NJ 

Treasurer: Paul Natoli of Joseph A. Natoli Construction Corp., Pine Brook, NJ 

Secretary: Paul Koch, of Skanska USA, Carteret, NJ 

Voted upon by the Active Members of the Association, the new officers will serve from January 1, 2022, 

through December 31, 2023. 

“We are pleased to welcome new leadership to our Board of Trustees, and we are grateful for their time 

and dedication to the Association and the New Jersey construction industry,” said ACCNJ Chief 

Executive Officer Jack Kocsis, Jr. “Operating through a pandemic for the last two years was definitely 

difficult. But our Board Chairman, Art Corwin of Railroad Construction Company, was a huge asset to 

us in navigating the challenges to keep construction open.” 

Attached please find a full list of ACCNJ’s newly elected Board of Trustees.  

### 

About ACCNJ 

ACCNJ represents general building contractors, construction managers, and heavy, highway, site 

development and utility contractors in New Jersey that employ tens of thousands of skilled union 

craftworkers each year. Members are responsible for billions of dollars in commercial, industrial, heavy, 

highway, utility and institutional construction projects annually. The Association is committed to raising 

the standards of construction in New Jersey through quality, integrity, skill and responsibility. 

 

PHOTO CAPTION (photo on following page): On left, ACCNJ’s Jack Kocsis pictured with Associated 

Construction Contractors of New Jersey’s outgoing Chairman of the Board Art Corwin of Railroad 

Construction Co. Inc., Paterson, (center), as he receives a plaque in honor of his service to the 

organization and welcomes incoming Chairman Eric Jensen of Michael Riesz & Co., Fords, NJ, at the 

Association’s Membership Meeting, December 7, 2021, at The Clubhouse at Galloping Hill, Kenilworth, 

NJ. 
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